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Raszka Shelley

From: Jim Graves <jimgraves46@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 6:03 AM

To: Reiley Beth

Subject: Public hearing   SB1530

  Please do not shut us miners down and constantly change the rules on us miners. 
               Please table this   SB1530       There is no rush.  Us miners know you in Salem are  kissing 
the Ceira clubs ass to get money from them.  Why not be fare  and take in to consideration every 
ones needs?    
                     Please table this  bill that would change  mining fore ever and have more public  imput. 
                                           
 
                                                    Thanks and I hope you can be fare and impartial. 
 


